
 

 

 

 

RE:  Financial Report  

Dear Family: 

On the other side of this sheet you will find our Financial Report for 2019.  As you will see we 
have much to be thankful for.  In fact, the overall picture can be reduced to some key numbers 
as follows: 

 2019 Budgeted Contributions  $880,000 

 2019 Actual Contributions  $949,425 (Contributions plus Other Revenues) 

 2019 Budgeted Surplus  $23,000 

 2019 Actual Surplus   $175,592 

As we look back on 2019 we are thankful for the completion of the sanctuary roof renovation 
project which was approximately $90,000 and the approval of the purchase of property 
adjoining our main parking lot, which we concluded on Jan. 22, 2020. 

As we look forward we continue to seek God’s leading for further growth and development. 
Please continue to pray. 

So, thank you for responding to God’s leading and for your many gifts of worship you have put 
into His hands.  We are excited to continue to invest in ministry here in the Kanawha Valley and 
through our Missions efforts around the world.  Only eternity will reveal what great things God 
has allowed us to be a part of for His glory.   

May God richly bless you and our church as we move forward into the year ahead.   

In His Service, 

 

Jesse Waggoner 
Senior Pastor 
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